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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stakeholder Draft for R 2021-18 WSHIP purpose, 
membership, and annual reporting. 
Regarding proposed section 284-91-500, I would like to bring to your attention that WSHIP’s bylaws 
were amended and restated in 2020. Specifically, the bylaws were amended/restated by resolution 
of the WSHIP Board on January 8, 2020 and approved by the Insurance Commissioner on January 27, 
2020. Your consideration of incorporating this update is appreciated. 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Becker 
Executive Director 
Washington State Health Insurance Pool (WSHIP) 
(360) 671-2101 
sbecker@wship.org 
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